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September 30, 2015 
 
 
COMMISSION TO CONSIDER MOVING A SCHOOL CROSSING BEACON, CROSSWALK, 
AND CROSSING GUARD FOR KENNEDY ELEMENTARY SCHOOL ON HARPER STREET 

 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
On Tuesday, October 13, 2015, the Lawrence City Commission will consider authorizing the 
relocation of a school crossing beacon, crosswalk, and crossing guard for Kennedy Elementary 
School. The relocation is necessary as part of the remodel and relocation of the main entrance 
into Kennedy Elementary School (see reverse side of notice). 
 
The City Commission meeting will begin at 5:45 p.m. in the City Commission Room on the 1st 
floor of City Hall, 6 E. 6th Street.  You are being notified because you own or occupy property 
adjacent to the proposed project.  If you would like to make public comments regarding this 
item at the City Commission Meeting, please plan on attending the October 13, 2015, 
Commission Meeting.  You may also contact me at mthiel@lawrenceks.org  or by calling (785) 
832-3134 prior to the meeting.   
 
 
 
 
Mark Thiel 
Assistant Public Works Director 
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